JOE DON COOK / OIL AND GAS PRODUCTION / PHONE 505 623-7096

1 September 1976

RECEIVED

Mr. W, A. Gressett _

0il Conservation Commission SEP-2 1976
P. O. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210 a.c.C.

ARTEBIA, OQFFICE

Dear Mr. Gressett:

We have not yet received our allowable assignment for
the #1 State: J=-2-19-31, Shugart Pool.

Please issue us these figures as soon as possible.

Thank you.
/Sjsncere
JOE DON COOK 7%
JDC:sr

Please find enclosed a copy of the original supplement
assigning the allowable and a page from our proration
for the months of Sept. Oct, Nov. & Dec.

50 BOPD has been assigned to the above mentioned well.
Also, you will be put on the mailing list for a

proration schedule. Our next schedule will not be out
until Jan.l, 1977. )

P. O. BOX 159 / 805 NORTH RICHARDSON / ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO 88201



